
Post 18 Apprenticeship 

Evening (Virtual) 

 

Event not to be missed for all 6th form students!! 

 

Evening will commence with formal talks from a number of Post 

18 Apprenticeship providers including alumni students.  

 

Interested Y11 students and parents also welcome. 

 

Email careers@gordanoschool.org.uk to confirm attendance or  

complete  this form 

Thursday 11th February  
5-6:30pm 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wwKbEeKstEKPNgL1svSOdM0A2Yp05xpFjif6YQcGhv1UMUtKSVVBTjZRS1cwUkw5Slo5RE1LMFpLQS4u

